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CENTRAL INTELLIGENCE AGENCY
WASHINGTON 25, D. C.

‘Mr. Adolph T. Samuelson
Director, Civil Accounting and Audltlng Division

General Accountlng Office
Washington 25, D. C,

Dear Mr. Samuelson:

This will confirm in writing my oral request of
30 August 1962 to inform Mr. Harold J. D'Ambrogia, Los
Angeles Representative, General Accounting Office, that
for security reasons an inspection cannot be made of
25X1A5a1 Contract Number AF 33
(600) 37230, further identified as Mr. D'Ambrogia's
Work Order Number 4-51. This will also confirm your
oral reply to me on 30 August 1962 that appropriate
steps were taken on that date to comply with my request.

Your cooperation in this matter is very much
appreciated.

Very truly yours,
25X1A9%9a

Deputy Comptroller
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